
 

Romeoville is first in Illinois to 

Advance Technology on Bike Trails 
   

 

The Village of Romeoville will be the first in Illinois to showcase QR codes along 

ComEd trails. Using a free QR/barcode scanner on their smartphones, users will 

have access to a variety of fitness videos. These exercise videos are updated 

monthly.  

 

"We strive to improve and expand our recreational opportunities. By combining 

technology and fitness, we are able to be innovative and provide this amenity on 

our trail system," said Director of Parks & Recreation Kelly Rajzer. 

 

The QR codes are anticipated to be installed by early Fall.  
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